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Do not want any more house s behind me.I live  Narrawallee.You
 have taken enough bushland away. Poor birds and wild life will no where to live. Plus the
 peace of land after the reserve has no road entrance how silly as this not Sydney where
 they jam houses together. Please stop 6more houses going in  




